
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT Resolution No. 2020/172 ratifying the prior decision of the Public Works Director,
or designee, to fully close a portion of Canyon Lake Drive, on July 4, 2020 from 3:00 PM
through 10:00 PM, for the purpose of restricting access and parking for public safety on 4th
of July, Port Costa area. (District V)

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
Applicant shall follow guidelines set forth by the Public Works Department.

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   07/14/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Bob Hendry
(925)374-2136

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    July  14, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc: Bob Hendry -Engineering Services,   CHP,   Sheriff - Patrol Division Commander   

C. 3

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Brian M. Balbas, Public Works Director/Chief Engineer

Date: July  14, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Ratify the prior decision to close a portion of Canyon Lake Drive, on July 4, 2020, Port Costa area. 



ATTACHMENTS
Resolution No.
2020/172 


